ISCVPR Program Directors/Managers/Coordinators:
The AACVPR has requested our assistance in gathering information about cardiac and pulmonary rehabilitation programs in our state.  Here is the statement from Adam Dejong, President, AACVPR and the AACVPR on this project:

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am approaching you with a sincere request to help AACVPR once again. We all know that there are individuals in our profession that are unaware of AACVPR. This obviously means they are not aware of the many valuable resources that AACVPR has to offer including legislative/regulatory updates, Program Certification, Professional Certification (CCRP), Cardiac & Pulmonary Rehab Data Registries, etc. We work diligently to provide you all of the resources available so that each professional, and program, can learn more to allow for growth and ultimately deliver better care. Member or non-member, AACVPR is here to serve each and every professional in cardiac and pulmonary rehab and we can only accomplish this by knowing where these programs are, but also, who the professionals are that work in these programs. Thus, we ask that you support our mission to enhance the entire industry by helping us gather more comprehensive data on how each program in the United States is comprised.

As you complete this survey monkey please note that there is a section that asks for the employee’s work contact info.  This DOES NOT have to be completed or is required.    All information will be kept confidential and will not be shared with any other organization or group.

The survey monkey link is:     https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R7YCV7T

